
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Homicide - Update #4  
DATE:  September 8, 2012, Saturday, 2:13 a.m. 

LOCATION:  7-Eleven, 1496 N. Milpitas Blvd. 

CASE #:  12-252-022 

VICTIM #1: Moe Sadeghzadeh, 67-year-old, Milpitas resident 

SUSPECT #1: Jerry Coneal, 19-year-old, Menlo Park resident 

SUSPECT #2: Warner Travis, 19-year-old, Las Vegas, NV resident 

SUSPECT #3: Delmon Armstead, 19-year-old, Menlo Park resident 

SUSPECT #4: Bianca Barrow, 20-year-old, Menlo Park resident 

 

On September 8, 2102, at approximately 2:13 a.m., Milpitas Police Department officers 

responded to 7-Eleven at 1496 N. Milpitas Blvd. and found the victim, an employee, with a fatal 

gunshot wound.  Detectives responded to the scene and determined the homicide occurred during 

the commission of a robbery. 

 

After several months of intense investigation, along with the assistance of neighboring 

law enforcement agencies, detectives identified Jerry Coneal, Warner Travis, Delmon Armstead, 

and Bianca Barrow as the involved suspects.  All four suspects have been charged with murder 

and second degree robbery.  Jerry Coneal is currently in custody in San Mateo County for an 

unrelated offense.  The remaining three suspects were booked into the Santa Clara County Main 

Jail. 

 

The Milpitas Police Department is still actively investigating this homicide and looking 

for anyone who may have information related to this case or related to the victim’s necklace & 

pendant with his name in Farsi, which is unaccounted for (please see attached picture).  Anyone 

with any information regarding this case is encouraged to call the Milpitas Police Department at 

(408) 586-2400.   
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SUSPECT #3: Delmon Armstead  SUSPECT #4: Bianca Barrow 
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